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Principal’s Message 

 

This year parents of elementary 

students will receive two elementary report 

cards, one on February 1, 2017, and the 

second on June 30, 2016. We will have two 

elementary conferences, one on November 

25
th

 and the second on March 31, 2017. You 

can access your child’s progress on Parent 

Portal. Please speak to your child’s 

classroom teacher for accessing Parent 

Portal.  There will be no elementary report 

card in November. Please watch for a letter 

coming home with your child (elementary) 

in the next few weeks, letting you know what 

time you should come for your meeting with 

your child’s teachers on November 25
th

.  

High School students will receive 

their midterm report cards November 7th, 

with High School conferences being held on 

November 9
th. 

  

Please note that there will be no 

school for high school students November 

9
th

 and elementary students November 25
th

 

so everyone can attend conferences.  

We hope that all parents make the 

effort to come to the school for conferences 

and meet with all of the teachers who work 

with your children. 

Regina Huda School maintains its 

high standards by ensuring that students 

keep up with the rigorous academic 

program.  Our school is not just about 

teaching Islamic manners and providing a 

safe environment for children.  It is about 

high levels of learning:  in Arabic, Qur’an  

and Islamic Studies classes as well as in 

Language Arts, Math, Science and Social 

Studies. Please, make sure that your 

children keep their place at our school, by 

ensuring that they keep up with their work!  

If you have questions about the work that 

your child is studying, please contact the 

teacher to discuss this.   

 

Mrs. S. Nistor  

Principal 

 

Qur’an Competition 

The Qur’an competition is being held 

October 31 – November 7
th

. The full results 

will be posted on our website. We will be 

recognizing the students who won at an 

upcoming assembly. 

After-School Pick-Up 

Thank You to the parents who have cooperated 

in changing how they park when picking up 

students by the City of Regina ball diamond near 

the alley! 

We ask you to continue to enter the alley from 

Sheppard St. and park alongside the alley.  It is 

safer for our students if everyone faces their 

vehicle west and continues to drive west to leave 

the alley. Please do not turn around on the 

field or in the alley. 

Please do not drive on the field and face the 

school with your vehicle. We do not want to 

have people getting stuck in mud or snow and 

http://www.huda.ca/


wrecking the City of Regina field as they try to 

get out; therefore, staying parked in the alley is 

better for everyone.   

Please encourage your children to watch for 

your vehicle and move quickly to the vehicle to 

assist in making the pick-up process smooth. 

Thank you for your cooperation! 

Student Leadership Council  

During the month of October MYSLC had a 

successful sub sale. The students made the 

subs and they were enjoyed by all.  

 

October wasn’t a very busy month for the 

SLC. We started off the month by holding 

the pizza sale. Thanks to everyone who 

ordered and we hoped you liked it. SLC also 

had Riders day to support the Saskatchewan 

Rough Riders in their football game on 

October 28. Pictures of Rider day are 

available on the SLC’s Facebook page. 

 

For November, the SLC plans to host more 

events, hopefully a bit more than we had in 

October. Be on the lookout for more details 

throughout the month. We look forward to 

your cooperation and participation. 

 

 

Debate 

We have over sixty Regina 

Huda School debaters 

participating this year. Regina 

Huda School hosted the first 

tournament on Friday, October 

28
th

, but due to the number of 

debaters and the need for more space it was 

at Elsie Mironuck School.  We are grateful 

to Mrs. Anderson, Ms. Mah, Mrs. Murray 

and Mr. Gerrior for all their work in 

organizing the event and working with our 

debaters. We extend our gratitude to our 

judges, timekeepers and moderators for all 

their work! Congratulations to all our 

debaters. We recognized the winners below 

during our November 1
st
 assembly. Pictures 

will be posted on our website.  

 

Beginner Speaker Awards 

1st Muhammad Mahmoud 

2nd Ameer Ibrahim  

3rd Wafiq Choudhury 

 

Beginner Team 

2nd  Ali Elawad and Ameer Ibrahim 

3rd Tina Elawad and Muhammad 

Mahmoud  

 

Intermediate Speaker Awards 

1st  Laraib Wasi and Huda Abdelkarim 

2nd Loujane Zwai and Aamina Tauqeer 

3rd Nimra Burki  

 

Intermediate Team 

1st   Aamina Tauqeer and Laraib Wasi  

2nd Nimra Burki and Loujane Zwai 

 

 

 

          Bussing 

There is still room for students to catch a 

ride on the school bus.   The school has 

contracted First Student Canada who has an 

excellent reputation in the city. Bussing 

costs $120 for one-way ride, and $180 for 

riding both ways.  Please, contact the school 

office if you are interested in bussing. 

Uniforms 

Please, ensure that your child/children are 

wearing appropriate uniforms at school. 

Boys should be wearing shirts with the Huda 



logo and girls wearing full uniform with 

pants that match the jumper or abaya.  

 

Huda Heroes 

The month of October we were recognizing 

students who embody the Islamic virtue of 

Respect: the high regard for and 

appreciation of worth.  

Congratulations to the following students for 

exemplifying the virtue of Respect: 

 

Name    Grade 

Rayyan Ghakhar  Kdgn. p.m. 

Abdullah Hashmi  6 

Ahmed Ahmed  11 

Zubia Almas    3 

Iman Saber Omar  7 

Hasan Jamil   11 

Humza Khalid   3 

Marwan Zia   8 

Eeman Siddiqui  9 

Siddig Atim   7 

Shanjana Hossain  9 

Hassan Syed   3  



 November  2016  

Sun Mon Tue Wed Thu Fri Sat 

  1  
Assembly at 2:45 

2  
 

3  
 

4  
 

5  
 

6  
 

7  
HS Midterm Report Cards 

Debate Practice 3:30 

8  
 

9  
High School 3-Way 

Conferences 

10  
PD DAY 

NO SCHOOL 

11  
REMEMBRANCE DAY 

NO SCHOOL 

12  
 

13  
 

14  
Picture Day 

Debate Practice 3:30 

15  
 

16  
 

17  
SLC Shawarma Sale 

18  
 

19  
 

20  
 

21  
Debate Practice 3:30 

22  
 

23  
 

24  
 

25  
Elementary 3-Way 

Conferences 

26  
 

27  
 

28  
Debate Practice 3:30 

29  
 

30  
 

 

 
 
 

 
 
 

 December  2016  

Sun Mon Tue Wed Thu Fri Sat 

    1  
Assembly at 2:45 

2  
 

3  
 

4  
 

5  
Debate Practice 3:30 

 

6  
 

7  
 

8  
 

9  
 

10  
 

11  
 

12  
Debate Practice 3:30 

 

13  
Prophet’s (PBUH) Birthday 

Activities 
Parent Meeting 6:30 pm 

14  
 

15  
SLC Taco in a Bag Sale 

16  
 

17  
 

18  
 

19  
Debate Practice 3:30 

 

20  
 

21  
 

22  
NO SCHOOL 

23  
NO SCHOOL 

24  
 

25  
 

26  
NO SCHOOL 

27  
NO SCHOOL 

28  
NO SCHOOL 

29  
NO SCHOOL 

30  
NO SCHOOL 

31  
 

 


